
Policy & Management Office

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The Regular Meeting of the Health and Safety Commission scheduled for 4:00 p.m. on
Monday, September 28, 2020 has been cancelled.

A special meeting will beheld on Tuesday, September 29, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. in lieu of the
cancelled regular meeting.
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